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Yews were first noted at this site in 1835 in The Mirror of Literature, Amusement and Instruction.  

 

April 2002: Today there is only one significant yew. It is female with a girth of 16' 4'' near the ground. 

Only part of the shell remains, its shape indicating that it was once much larger.    

The photos were taken in 2005 by Cliff Hansford.  
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